
This edition of Lyt-Up finds the country in mourning
following the death of HM Queen Elizabeth II. Her
dedication to service and her country was
impeccable over her 70 year reign. For residents to
pay their respects, the Town Council opened a book
of condolence and floral tributes have been placed
outside the Gablehurst flats along Poole Road. 
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If you would like a copy of Lyt-Up sent straight to your inbox, please email deputy@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk to be added to the mailing list.




The Town Council's 
Help Centre 

at Moorland Parade is open 
Monday-Wednesday, 

9.30am - 13.00pm







Celebration for Lytchett Bay View
After weeks of planning we were finally able to
celebrate the official Local Nature Reserve Status
for Lytchett Bay View on Tuesday 16 August. Despite
preparing for hot weather leading up to the day, we
were greeted with torrential rain but in true British
spirit the event went ahead, with the Lytchett Minster
& Upton Town Mayor, Cllr Mrs Mikka Pryor
welcoming guests to the site, and stressing how
important this status was in further protecting this
‘jewel in Upton’s crown’.

TOWN PLAY AREA
REVIEW

The review of the Town's play areas is gaining
momentum and the Play Area Working Party
wants your feedback!
If you have any comments you'd like to put
forward to the group or you're interested in
joining, please contact the Deputy Town Clerk at
deputy@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk or
01202 632070. 

Town Council meeting
dates

Town Council - Wed 28 September
Finance & Administration - Tue 4 October
Environment - Wed 5 October.

Please note the forthcoming meeting dates which is a
change to the published meeting calendar:

Double yellow lines along
Pamerston Road

Following a number of requests from residents, the Town
Council has put forward a request to Dorset Council to
extend the traffic regulation order along Palmerston
Road from the junction with Poole Road to Palmerston
Close and Preston Close.  The process is underway at
Dorset Council. 

RETURN OF THE SID
Both Speed Indicator Devices that were recently
targeted by vandalism on separate occasions are now
back in situ. They are located along Blandford Road
North and Dorchester Road in Lytchett Minster. If you
happen to witness any vandalism to these units, please
inform the Town Council or Dorset Police. 


